The Happy Sheet

February 2016
Where the Wind Blows the Foam Follows
The following picture is not of Nan bouncing at the dock, but of the foam lines showing the wind direction. For some reason this is seen more easily on the ocean, but on the lake it becomes noticeable at about 12 knots of wind. The foam is with the wind, so for a north wind it will put a white line from the north to 
the south while the associated white caps will be east/west.
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End of Your Rope Lunch Sail 
Saturday, January 30   9-5 pm
We will take a couple of capris under the wires and up the creek to the Frayed Knot for lunch. It’s quite a haul so it’ll take all day! There will be buckets on board or a possible bathroom break at the Dreher Island State Park store. Member and guest event.
Let’s Try Racing and Chili Sail

Saturday, February 13   Sail at 1, Chili at 5:30

We have 3 capris that all sail a little differently, but we should be able to apply the Happy Sails Handicap to even things up. This is not a competition, but sailing a course in proximity of other boats is a great way to sharpen sailing skills. We’ll have a pot of hot chili waiting to warm us up after the sailing. Member and guest event.
Snowstorm Trivia
Tuesday, February 23   7:15 pm at the Flying Saucer
Tuesday, March 22   7:15 pm at the Flying Saucer 
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This has been fun so far! We even had a third place showing in our first visit! Bring your friends. Meet at 7:15 as they start promptly at 7:30!
Wilana Green Sunset Sail
A Day Late St. Patrick’s Day Sail, March 18, 6-10
Bring your Guinness or Smithwicks for a night on the water! 
I’m sure someone can come up with green cookies.
Workaholic Wednesdays are Back!
Wednesday, April 20   6:00 pm
The sunset is about 8 pm, so we will get boats ready at 5:30 and sail at 6:00. These are your weekday opportunities to push the envelope and try new things!
                                                                
Summer Charter
A little more research is needed to get this going. Watch out for more information, but keep your eye on the west coast of Florida!
Tip of the Month: Check and Double Check!
During a class a spot of engine trouble meant Brian had to change boats. He got underway on #9 without thinking to check the sails, etc. Once out in the creek it became apparent that a reef would be useful. That was a challenge as #9 had been rigged particularly for light wind racing and had no reef point! Suffice to say we were a little over powered for that morning! Lesson (re)learned: Do all the rigging at the dock!
